
I am still trying to find someone else to take over this position. 
I have been reading  over the requirements for the website and have started to make 
some required changes as time progresses.  
I have been able  to keep the calendar up to date so far. 
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-- 
Gordon Thomas, CS 
U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary 
Dunedin Flotilla 11-10 
pugbytes@gmail.com 
727 687 1340 mobile 
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